Quick reminder that tomorrow, Thursday, is House Shirt Day! 
Students can wear their new or old house shirt with casual bottoms tomorrow.  We're still waiting for the rest of the fire house shirt orders which due to economic supply issues have experienced delays.  As soon as they arrive, house council will distribute them.
Friday is PINK Day!  Students are to wear their PINK t-shirt instead of their school polo or sweater with their school uniform bottom.  Our theme this year is " Lift each other up!"
Information posted in our 'daily updates' section of the website.  We will post highlights of the day through our social media.   

